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Keeping in touch 

There are lots of 

ways for us to keep 

in touch. 

Parent’s diary: 

Located on 

parents table. 

Website: 

See below  

Facebook: 

Search for Fusion 

Childcare Services 

 

By phone:  

Abby: 

07796000413 

Tracy: 

07879811927 

 

E-mail 

admin@fusionchild

careservices.co.uk 

 

In person!  

We will always 

make time to 

speak to you at 

club!  

 

 

Dan has a new job starting in September, we 

wish him all the best. 

We are very excited that Nicky will be joining 

our team. She has two grown up children of 

her own, as well as many years teaching 

experience and childcare experience locally.  

 

Registration September 2016 

We will notify you of space allocation by Friday 17th June 2016. 

We will do our best to accommodate you, but if we are unable to do so, we will 

automatically put you on the waiting list for that specific day. Availability at Fusion 

changes all the time due to many reasons and as such spaces do become 

available throughout the year, so please bear this in mind. We are also happy to 

recommend local childminders.  

Pro- Action Awards  

At Fusion we pride 

ourselves on being a Big 

happy family. It was a 

lovely surprise to find 

that staff, parents and 

children have 

nominated Abby for an 

award through Pro-

Action. Abby says 

“Thank you to all of you 

who have nominated 

me, I am very 

overwhelmed! It was 

very kind and naughty 

of you, but I am so 

excited.” We wish Abby 

the best of luck and 

fingers crossed. The 

awards ceremony is on 

Thursday 9th June 2016.  

Watch this space…. 

Topic for September 2016-July 2017 

Is Books and Authors.  

The children have been involved in 

the planning and have decided on 

the following books/authors along 

with some others. If you have any of 

the books, DVD’s of the books/ toys/ 

characters/ games/dressing 

up/audio books that link to the 

books/authors, that you would like 

to donate, they would be very 

much appreciated. Thank you.  

Roald Dahl books  

Dear Zoo 

The Jungle Book 

The Wizard of Oz 

Men Men/ Little Miss 

Alice in Wonderland 

Charlotte’s Web 

The Very Hungry Caterpillar 

Harry Potter  

Star Wars 

Funny Bones 

Paddington 

Toy story  

Julia Donaldson books  

Peter Pan 

Cat in the Hat 

Wind in the Willows 

Winnie the Pooh 

Famous Five  

Treasure Island  

Elmer 

Jolly Postman 

 The Lion, the Witch and the 

Wardrobe.  

We are hoping the weather will pick up again, so we can get outside as much 
as possible- just a gentle reminder; hats, sun-cream, water bottles. 

Invoices are now emailed - please 

use your families’ unique reference 
number when making a remittance.  

Surveys 

We have decided that at the end 

of this year we would like to gather 

feedback from Parents of children 

who are in Reception and Year 6, 

so we can evaluate our setting and 

adopt any of your suggestions and 

ideas. Year 6 children will also be 

completing a Fusion exit survey for 

the same reasons.  

 

SUMMER TERM SURVEY 

The link for the Summer Term 

parent’s survey will be emailed to 

your soon, so keep your eyes 

peeled. We understand that these 

surveys take time, but they are 

invaluable in providing us with 

feedback and assists us in making 

positive changes to our practice to 

ensure we meet yours and your 

child’s needs. 

We thank you for your time and 

suggestions.  

Collecting children  

Please remember that you must enter 

and leave through Fusion’s main 

entrance for purposes. If you come 

through the playground using one of the 

gates, you cannot gain access through 

the classrooms, instead you must walk 

round to the Fusion entrance where you 

will be greeted by a member of staff. If 

we are all outside there will be a sign on 

the main door- please phone Abby if no 
one is present in the dining room. 
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